
City of Gainesville

Legislation Text

City Hall
200 East University Avenue
Gainesville, Florida  32601

Continue Discussions Regarding Tree Ordinance Revisions
Staff initiated a discussion with the Tree Advisory Board in March 2020 with suggested revisions to parts of the
Land Development Code which pertain to tree regulations. City Arborist Dave Conser would like to continue
this discussion with the board to reach consensus on necessary ordinance improvements. The discussion was
resumed in the August meeting of the Tree Advisory Board. Additional documents are now attached.
Review proposed ordinance language and recommend revisions.
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